
 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year we will be supporting Children in Need on Friday 19th November. 

We will be celebrating with a non-uniform day. We would like the children to wear spots or 
stripes and are asking for a £1 donation that will go to Children in Need. 

Throughout the week of Children in Need starting on Monday 15th November – Friday 19th 
November, we will be selling Pudsey merchandise for your child to buy. These will be for 
sale in the school office each day during the morning breaktime only. All the money raised 
will go to Children in Need.  

Here are the items we will be selling: 

                

We will be selling Pudsey pins for £1 and £2 depending on the pin. We will also sell wrist 

bands for £1.  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs White 

 

 


